Uniden Engineering Services
216 John Street

P.O. Box 580

Lake City, SC 29560

Phone (843) 394-3852

Fax (843) 394-8393

Uniden

August 20, 2001

Reviewing Engineer

Equipment Authorization Branch

Office of Engineering and Technology, Laboratory
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21045

Regarding: FCC Identifier: AMWUC717
900 MHz Spread Spectrum Cordless Phone
Application for Class II Permissive Change

Dear Sir or Madam:

Please note that the above referenced device was certified on June 13, 2001. A copy of
the original Grant of Equipment Authorization is included with this application. However,
no physical changes are being made to this device. All data submitted with the original
filing remain as being representative to the referenced device.

The original filing was made without SAR measurement data; therefore, one of the

conditions on the Grant of Equipment Authorization is that the user must operate the
device “with a separation distance of at least 2.5 cm from all persons...”. There were
additional conditions and restrictions listed on the Grant that pertained to SAR/MPE.

Subsequently, the sample test sample has been investigated for SAR. The measure data
indicates that the device is compliant to the FCC’s SAR limits. This compliance indicates

that the restrictions imposed on the Grant of Equipment Authorization can be removed.

Therefore, the purpose this application is to modify the Grant of Equipment Authorization
by eliminating the conditions listed on the original Grant that relate to SAR.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. Please let me know if you have any
questions or need any additional information.

Sincere regards,

Do /€.

~James R. Haynes

Viee President, Engineering and Regulatory Affairs
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